Qualicum Host

International Student F‘rc:gr:—um Families Needed

The Qualicum International Student Program (District 69) is currently looking for summer
homes for students coming from Japan this summer —July 12th to August 16th, 2019.
Students are in grade 10 and will be attending classes from 9:00 am to 3:00 pm, Monday to
Friday. If you can open your home to 1 or 2 students, please contact Jenny Atkinson at
jatkinson@sd69.bc.ca

We are also looking for host families in the District 69 Area to host international students
from around the globe. We are looking for short-term homes (1 week to 8 week programs)
as well as long-term homes (5—10 months). You must be able to provide a warm and wel-
coming home environment, a private bedroom (which includes a bed, dresser, desk, chair,
and proper lighting) and three meals per day with snacks also provided. Some transporta-
tion will be required and students must have total inclusion in the family as would be granted
a family member.

Hosting an international student will provide you with the opportunity to make new friends
from around the world and can be an exciting cultural experience to share with your family!
There is financial compensation to cover the costs of hosting an international student.
Participating in the program can be a life changing experience for both students and their
host families.

Get involved today!
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